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CLBUTCH OTTER
Governor

April 20,2018

TERESA MCCALLUM
11204 N BAR 21 DR
GLENNS FERRY ID 83623

Dear Ms. McCallum,
Enclosed is your certificate of appointment as treasurer of Water District 61C Bennett Creek. The

treasurer’s terms of service follows that of the watermaster: “throughout the year, extending until the
annual meeting for the ensuing year, or until a successor is appointed” (Idaho Code §42-608(1)). Based
on the code, the treasurer’s appointment is from one annual meeting to the next, generally speaking.

Thank you for serving the State of Idaho and your community. Feel free to contact this office with any
questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Rachel Neely
Administrative Assistant



